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AND HAPPY NEW YEAR

Dear Max Mustermann,

The year 2020 has been very special in every sense with huge challenges for every one of us.
But it was also the year of our 10th company anniversary and a year full of great InductWarm®
projects. We are now looking confidently towards 2021 and would like to give a little preview
on what you can expect from Gastros in the near future.

REVIEW 2020
Great Buffet Projects with InductWarm®

PREVIEW 2021
Little Foretaste of Big Plans

After celebrating our 10th anniversary a
couple of weeks ago, Gastros has big plans
for the upcoming year. New products and
features, new ways of flexible installation and
of course many more international projects
are in the pipeline. Stay tuned...

MERRY CHRISTMAS
and a Happy New Year!

The team of Gastros Switzerland is wishing
you relaxing holidays and all the best for the
new year! We are looking forward to 2021
and a continuing, constructive cooperation.

Note: From 21st December till 3rd January
we enjoy our Christmas holidays. We will be
back for you on Monday, 4th January 2021. In
urgent cases please send an email to
info@gastros.swiss.

WWW. astros. swiss
Phone: +41 44 545 32 40 Mail: info

Privacy | Imprint | Contact

Unsubsoribe from this newsletter.



